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At the 2023 April 25 Board Meeting, the TVDSB Board of Trustees passed the following motion:

THAT TVDSB collaborates with the Oxford County Library, County of Oxford and Township
of Zorra to develop a memorandum of understanding to facilitate the exploration of the
following multiservice co-builds in Zorra Township:

A new elementary school/recreation complex in the community of Thamesford.
A community space and/or shared public/school library at A] Baker in Zorra.

A review and exploration of multi-use shared spaces at Zorra Highland Park PS in the event
of recommended expansion, consolidation, or closure of schools in North Oxford County.

The exploration should include community access, student safety, associated risk
management, and development of plans to support shared opportunities and arrangements
for maintenance, upkeep and asset management.

THAT upon the successful development of a project, the Board consider extending
additional invitations to facilitate collaborative community use arrangements to all willing
and viable partners within the TVDSB community.

We look forward to collaborating on this initiative.

Lori-Ann Pizzolato
Chair of the Board
Thames Valley District School Board
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We build each student’s tomorrow, every day.



